
RBCM Visit 
We visited the RBCM near the end of our unit where Chris O’Connor hosted us in the First Peoples 
Exhibit. The students sketched and responded to the exhibit’s narrative in personal journals. They also 
examined and sketched artifacts/stories that reflected colonization. Below are some photos of their 
entries: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


